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The Police Department, Puducherry.has proposed to conduct direct
recruitment to fill up the 12 vacant posts of Radio Technician vide Notification
dated 20.08.2018. Admit Cards of the eligible candidates were uploaded in the
official website to enable the eligible applicants to download their Admit Cards.

to appear for Physical Standard Test (PST) which was scheduled to be
conducted on 11.02.2022. -

However, the said Physical Standard Test (PST) for the recruitment to
the post of Radio Technician in the Police Department, Puducherry is deferred

due to administrative reasons. Inconvenience caused is regretted. Further
details will be announced in due course.
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- (S. KUBERASIVAKUMARAN)
OFFICER ON SPECIAL DUTY
POLICE DEPARTMENT
PUDUCHERRY



